
Unapproved Minutes of the April Trustees of the Trust Fund Meeting 

April 18, 2017 

 

In Attendance: Bob Stewart, Barbara Lobdell, Dennis O’Hern, Mary O’Brien, Lara Crane, Head of 

the Guidance Department at Kingswood High School 

Absent: Lisa Braiterman 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 am by Chair Robert Stewart.  

Ms. Crane presented a list of candidates who have applied for scholarship money. After 

reviewing the candidates, the Board voted to make the following awards: Three awards of $750 

each from the John Ballard Scholarship Fund, Three awards of $500 each from the Carolyn Y. 

Parker Fund and Two awards of $500 each from the Jared David Brown Scholarship Fund. Ms. 

Crane will get back to the Trustees should candidates become available for the Lakeshore 

Grange Scholarship and the Paul Quimby Award. Mary O’Brien will present the awards on June 

8th at 6:30 at Kingswood Regional High School. 

The minutes of the March 21, 2017 were approved. 

The 9:00 am monthly meeting time of the Trustees does not seem to be working for the 

majority of the people who attend.  A motion was made, seconded and approved to hold 

further meetings of the Trustees at 1:30 on the third Tuesday of each month.  

A project to approve repair work on a home including a broken toilet and a deteriorating 

outdoor porch for an elderly couple is on-going. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10: 05. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara L. Lobdell 

 

 


